
 

March 18, 2024 

Our mountain of Lost & Found items has been out 
of control – and let’s face it, it was NOT easily 

accessible. Thank you to our Special Ed Programs 
on our campus who saw this mountain as an 
opportunity and our PTC helped support their 

vision!  
Our new Lost & Found cart will be outside the MPR 
daily so you (or your child) can easily access the 

items turned in. Thank you, Special T-Wolves!!! 

 

March: Women’s History Month 
3/13- 3/21: Reagan Spring Bookfair 

Spring Break- March 25th – April 1st 

 
APRIL is AUTISM AWARENESS 

MONTH 
4/2: Welcome back to school! PTC 
Meeting @ 6pm LMC; We see your 
true colors- Wear bright colors.;  
4/3: Hat’s Off to Autism- wear a fun 
hat! 
4/4: Pokemon Day! Dress like 
pokemon or wear a pokemon shirt!  
4/5: Sensory Friendly – wear comfy 
clothes or PJs 
4/8: Track Season Begins 
4/9: Choir Festival @ PAC; Paddle 
Tennis begins (Tues & Thurs only) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PLACEMENT CONSIDERATION FOR 
2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR  

https://forms.gle/B4devCJcJ7VnvnXD6 

Due by Sunday, April 14th!  
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